
We are excited to invite you to register for an opportunity to participate in a Focus Group for the 

superintendent of schools search in our community. As valued members of our educational 

ecosystem, your input and insights are crucial in identifying the ideal candidate to lead our 

school district. 

The superintendent of schools plays a vital role in shaping the educational landscape and 

ensuring the success of our students. As such, your participation in this Focus Group will provide 

a platform for stakeholders to contribute their perspectives, concerns, and expectations for the 

future of our educational system. 

During the Focus Group sessions, you will have an opportunity to provide your insights on the 

essential qualities you think the next superintendent of the Weedsport Central School District 

should possess. 

These dialogues will focus on various aspects of the superintendent's role, including educational 

vision, leadership qualities, community engagement, and strategic planning. Your valuable input 

will help guide the selection process and ensure that the chosen candidate aligns with the needs 

and aspirations of our community. 

To participate in the Focus Group, please follow the link below to the registration form. Focus 

Group discussions will be held on Wednesday, July 26th.  Once the registration period concludes 

on Friday, July 21st, submissions will be reviewed and participants for each Focus Group session 

will be notified via the email address provided in the registration form. 

We encourage community members from all backgrounds, including parents, teachers, students, 

and residents, to take part in this unique opportunity. Your involvement will ensure a well-

rounded and inclusive selection process that reflects the collective voice of our community. 

If you’re available and would like to participate, you can find the registration link here:  

Focus Group Registration 

If you’re unavailable, but are still interested in providing the Board of Education with your 

thoughts and insight, please consider participating in our survey which can be found here:   

Superintendent Search Survey 

Thank you for your commitment to our schools and the future of education in our community. 

Your participation in the Focus Group is invaluable, and we look forward to hearing your 

insights as we embark on this important journey together.  

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeSxNR3_6a2Hibdwe7vFZm74XuYp_1PE1MXVQlRn7kGwL6Ocw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfGgWsDlHKZBBiBYe798Tupm3yoy2jBykdmhZg-6z6oUsDjcw/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&usp=mail_form_link

